
 

Margaret’s Story 
 
Margaret Fatt, originally from Lutsel K’e, 

attended Adult Upgrading at the Tree of Peace 

Friendship Centre for 2 years. She was 

determined to get more education to set an 

example for her teenaged son and also to make 

up for the school years she had missed when she 

was younger. Her attendance and class 

participation were always excellent.  Margaret 

has an inquiring mind which is always a valuable 

asset when learning new things in school.  She 

was never afraid to ask questions or given an 

opinion on any topic. Her courage and 

perseverance in following her chosen 

educational path will help Margaret achieve her 

life goals at Aurora College or elsewhere.  

 

Maggie began her journey in the Developmental 

Studies program at Aurora College in September, 

2013. Before coming back to her studies, Maggie 

had already accomplished many things with her 

own language, culture and on-the-land. Since 

joining us she has shown herself to be everything 

an Adult Education student should be.  

 

 

 A Student’s Journey: Margaret Fatt 

Her ability to transfer her traditional skills and her gift 

with people makes her a true leader in the classroom. 

She is generous and helpful to all of her classmates 

especially a new student from another country. 

Maggie leads by example in her quiet way, and this 

helps make our learning community stronger. She 

always challenges herself to improve and try new 

things. Unlike most students, Maggie does not look 

forward to weekends but much prefers being in 

school. With all of these qualities, Maggie can go 

anywhere she wants to go in the future.  


